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STATE CAPITOL TO REMAIN CLOSED FOR THE NEAR FUTURE 

 
The Capitol will continue to be closed to the public for the near future. No further de-

tails have been released by the House and Senate Leadership but they will be 

reevaluating the situation in the coming weeks. 

You can access all the proceedings — info briefings, floor sessions, hearings — on 

the Houseexternal link and Senateexternal link YouTube pages. And, when 

the hearingsexternal link start up, you’ll be able to testify remotely on Zoom. Call the 

State Capitol Public Access Room at (808) 587-0478 or email 

par@capitol.hawaii.gov if you have any questions about how to keep up with the 

Capitol proceedings. 

HAWAIIAN ELECTRIC UTILITY WORK TO CLOSE DIAMOND HEAD ROAD 
MAUKA LANE AND RESTRICT MAKAI PARKING, JAN. 12, 19 AND 21 – WORK 

SCHEDULED 8:30 A.M. – 3 P.M. 
 
Hawaiian Electric crews will be replacing overhead power lines along Diamond 

Head Road on consecutive Wednesdays, Jan. 12 and 19, and Friday, Jan. 21, from 

8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

The work will close the westbound (mauka) lane in the 3100 block, between Beach 

Road and Makalei Place, and traffic contraflowed during the work hours.  No parking 

will be allowed along the ocean (makai) side of the road in the work zones. 

Safety signs, traffic cones and parking barricades will mark the work areas, and flag-

men will provide onsite traffic control.  Motorists should anticipate slower traffic and 

seek alternate routes when possible. 

The public can contact Hawaiian Electric at (808) 223-9932 if you have any ques-

tions. 
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCvoLAX1ww3e63K8qQ5of0bw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCekvvdL_uyq2DUyj1GjlrOA
https://capitol.hawaii.gov/upcominghearingsfiltered.aspx
mailto:par@capitol.hawaii.gov
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